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Now accepting Lake George Land Conservancy 
Scholarship Essays for 2013 

 
 

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION SHEET 
 
 

 
Name of Sponsor:   Lake George Land Conservancy - contact Helen Barton Benedict  
Address:   4905 Lake Shore Drive, P.O. Box 1250, Bolton Landing, NY 12814     
Phone #:   518-644-9673 
Website:  www.lglc.org 
 
 
Awards:  $750 to awardee and $250 to awardees’ school science program, preferably earth 
science or biology departments, to help provide equipment or field trips/educational 
enhancement opportunities.  
 
Eligibility:  High School Seniors, including homeschooled students, whose school district has 
students living within the Lake George Watershed: Bolton Landing, Lake George, Ticonderoga 
or Whitehall (also - students who are year-round residents of Hulett's Landing). 
 
To Apply:  Submit an essay between 1000 and 2000 words covering the annual question.  The 
questions will be creatively based in exploring the relationship of land and water – specifically, 
dealing with the relationship’s impact on the water quality within the Lake George Watershed.  
Essays are to be submitted to the Lake George Land Conservancy (LGLC) via email to 
hbartonbenedict@lglc.org.  Please use the LGLC’s website, www.lglc.org, as a reference or call 
518-644-9673.  Winning essays will be posted on LGLC’s website. 
 
 

 
2013 Essay Question: 

 
What will Lake George be like 200 years from now?  What will your 
descendants be doing on and around Lake George, and how will their 

experiences on Lake George be different from yours today? 
 

 
 
Essay Submission Deadline:  April 1st, 2013 
 
Award Decision:  The winner will be announced by June 1st.  The awardee will be asked to 
attend LGLC’s Annual Meeting to receive their check during an awards ceremony.  The 2013 
Annual Meeting will take place at the Lake George Club in Diamond Point, NY, the afternoon of 
Monday, July 15th.   
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